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Once again, the Geraldton Combined Equestrian Club ran the three day Show jumping Classic on the 7th 8th and 9th
July. This event has been running for around twenty-seven years and after a slight slump over the last few years due

mainly to Covid, Fuel prices and several riders competing in the eastern states, this year saw the fixture right back where
it always has been with around 190 horses and 120 riders competing. The club offered competitors $25,000 in prize

money and trophies. We are so blessed to have such amazing sponsors who support the show each year with our major
sponsors this year being Jumping WA and Wendy Reid of The Dog Shed who coincidentally won her own class on

Sunday afternoon.



The lead up to the fixture saw welcome rain over several days but cleared before the show leaving three beautiful sunny
days and perfect conditions for jumping. 



It is always pleasing to see young riders step up to the bigger classes and this year was no exception with several of our

local riders competing and doing well in the main ring, but a really impressive young rider who caught my eye was Saachi
Travers riding a small team and taking out the bronze and silver series classes and topping that with a win in the young
riders qualifier. Many of our members placed well over the three days with lots of young riders coming along nicely, of
course Jodi, Hannah and Casey were well represented in the presentation line up with the following younger riders also
acquitting themselves well enough to gain wins and good placings, some in the big kids (main) ring, Jess, Heidi, Saijsh,
Ryleigh, Amelia, Isobell, Chloe, Scarlett, Alice, Ashley, Zoe, Libbi. Congratulations to you all you make me personally

proud that GCEC can help produce many riders doing well and improving over the years. 



It was pleasing to have such experienced competitors doing well at the Classic namely Caitlin Bolger, Rick Dabner, Ben
Wilson Nell Henry, Steph Tucker, Chad and Beck Donovan, Spook March, Mike Bennet, Bridget Kelly, Shane Giblett,
Casey Gill, Wendy Reid, Sophie Stott, Georgie Siciliano, Chelsie Whittington, Paris Endersby, with many more great

riders making the three days such a successful spectacle.



Two enterprising young ladies Maddi March and Lahni Godenzie continued to operate the Doggy day care making sure
the canine visitors were well exercised and looked after then making a donating of part of their proceeds to the club.

Thank you, girls. 



As usual GCEC put on a Saturday night dinner with this year offering a free meal to riders. This was really special as two
of our new members Jodie and Casey Criddle who run C and J horse breaking, education and training, cooked two

beautifully cooked sheep on a spit which was served to over ninety appreciative diners with the main meal including soup
and sweets beautifully prepared by Linda Ralph. A massive thank you to all of those who made this evening so special.



We are so fortunate to have an amazing SJ committee with other members of our club who work for months prior to the

show during and after, with great sponsors, we are able to run a wonderful event each year. So, thank you to you all,
especially the riders who make the trip up to Geraldton each year to make the event the success that it is.
















Chairmans Report
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Results of Official Dressage 22th of July
Judge: Elizabeth Owens
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Thank you Elizabeth Owens for officiating
this event
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We are gearing up for our Championships weekend,
and are excited to use the livescoring at this event. We

had a practice run on the last dressage event and
everything went smooth with lots of people interested

in training. 
A huge Thanks goes out to Terrina Fairbrother for her

amazing support ! 

GCEC DRESSAGE CHAMPIONSHIPS 12/13TH OF
AUGUST COUNTDOWN

THE GERALDTON COMBINED EQUESTRIAN CLUB DRESSAGE
CHAMPIONSHIPS ARE SET FOR THE 12TH AND 13TH OF AUGUST
THIS YEAR. 

THE DRESSAGE COMMITTEE IS SUPER BUSY PLANNING AND
SECURING SPONSORS SO THAT WE CAN RUN THIS EVENT TO THE
HIGH STANDARD WE HAVE MAINTAINED IN THE PAST. IF THERE
ARE ANY MEMBERS WHO WOULD LIKE TO SPONSOR OR ARE PART
OF THE BUSINESS COMMUNITY AND WOULD LIKE TO SUPPORT
OUR PRESTIGIOUS CHAMPIONSHIPS, PLEASE LET US KNOW VIA
THE DRESSAGE EMAIL DRESSAGE@GCEC.ORG.AU 

AN EVENT LIKE THIS TAKES A LOT ORGANISING AND
PREPARATION. IF THERE ARE ANY MEMBERS/VOLUNTEERS WHO
WOULD HAVE THE TIME TO HELP OUT IN ANY WAY, WE HAVE A
NUMBER OF JOBS THAT YOU CAN HELP WITH IN THE LEAD UP TO
THE EVENT AND ON THE DAY. PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOU
WOULD LIKE TO BE PART OF IT.
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WE HAVE A LOT ON OFFER THIS YEAR, AND

PLAN TO BRING TO YOU A WONDERFUL

DRESSAGE WEEKEND. THE LONG RANGE

WEATHER FORECAST LOOKS NICE AND

CLEAR!
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Adam brings a wealth of experience and knowledge to to his
coaching, having trained horses from young horse through to Grand

Prix.
Adam is a German Bereiter, EA A Level Judge, EA Young Horse Judge &

Judge Educator



Adam enjoys working with riders of all levels. He has a methodical
approach for developing a feel & understanding of the training scale
in order to build a sound foundation in his students and their horses.
Adam has a genuine enthusiasm for his students to be the best they

can be.
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Save the date

29th/30th September/01th October

2023
GCEC proudly presents

Adam Riess Dressage Clinic 
at woorree Park



HI, MY NAME IS LOUISE AND I AM 8YRS OLD. I STARTED RIDING BEFORE I COULD WALK, MY PONY
LUCKY IS 5YRS OLD AND I HAVE OWNED HIM FOR 2YRS, I HELPED MY MUM BREAK HIM IN. 

I LOVE SHOWJUMPING AND HAVE JUST COMPETE IN MY FIRST 70CM, AT HOME I HAVE JUMPED UP
TO 85CM. I ALSO ENJOY BUSH RIDING AS WE LIVE ON A FARM AND HAVE HEAPS OF ROOM AND

POLOCROSSE. 
I LIKE TO TRY AS MANY DIFFERENT SPORTS AS I CAN AND RIDE LOTS OF DIFFERENT HORSES. I

ALSO ENJOY PLAYING NETBALL.





GCEC NEWSLETTER JULY 2023

Newsletter July
2023

THIS MONTH  RIDER PROFILES
- JUMPING-

LOUISE CRIDDLE
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2023 GCEC Raffle, amazing prizes and thanks to Geraldton Stockfeeds for donating first
prize. To purchase or assist selling tickets please contact Anne-Maree Mitchell via

secretary@gcec.org.au

Dont miss

Meet 
Rowena Chant 

EA Gear Steward

mailto:secretary@gcec.org.au
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Whats on at GCEC In August:



August 4/5/6 : Nid Clinic



August 6 : Showhorse/Measuring



August 12/13 : GCEC Dressage Championships



August 19 : Jumping Practice
August 20 : Showjumping












: 

MEMBERS TO BE MINDFUL ON OFFICIAL
DRESSAGE DAYS AND AVOID THE AREA BEHIND
THE DRESSAGE BOX.

DRAFT FOR GCEC STRATEGIC PLAN FINALISED -
MEMBERS SURVEY COMING SOON
 GCEC RAFFLE TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE

THE COMMITTEE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM
MEMBERS WHO HAVE THEIR SENIOR FIRST AID
CERTIFICATE. WE'D ALSO LOVE TO HEAR FROM
MEMBERS WHO WOULD BE INTERESTED IN
DOING THERE SENIOR FIRST AID CERTIFICATE

IF YOU'D LIKE TO HELP ON WEEKENDS AT THE
GROUNDS OR INTERESTED IN GETTING YOUR
CERTIFICATE PLEASE LET US KNOW

 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES IN REGARDS YOUR 
 DISCIPLINE 

FOR ALL GENERAL ENQUIRIES 

 

DRESSAGE@GCEC.ORG.AU
SHOWHORSE@GCEC.ORG.AU

SHOWJUMPING@GCEC.ORG.AU

SECRETARY@GCEC.ORG,AU

.

NEWS FROM YOUR  COMMITTEE

Happy Riding 

everyone

MANURE – 

BIG THANKS TO RICHARD BLAKE, ROSS NEWMAN AND JOYCE WHO REMOVED AND MANEUVERER ALL THE

MANURE AROUND THE GROUNDS. 




PLEASE DONT PUT ANY MANURE AROUND THE TREES PARTICULARLY ON THE DAYANA SIDE.


